
W A T E R  M A R K E T  P I L O T
W O R K S H O P

D e c e m b e r  2 0 ,  2 0 2 3 ,  3 : 0 0  P M -  4 : 3 0  P M

Have any questions on this event?
Contact us via phone or email at (559) 686-3425 or

dnz@tulareid.org

Mid-Kaweah Groundwater Sustainability Agency Board recently
authorized a water market pilot to be conducted in January of 2024,
during which agricultural water users will have the opportunity to
sell unused allocation from the 2022/ 2023 Water Year or to buy
additional allocation. The goal of this market test is to provide
agricultural water users with additional flexibility entering the new
water year, to test market rules and operating mechanisms, and to
provide feedback on the water marketing strategy being development
for the Kaweah Subbasin.

Tulare County Agricultural Commissioner’s Office
4437 S. Laspina St. Tulare, CA 93274

This workshop will provide a broad overview of the Mid-Kaweah
GSA, including the following:

Kaweah Subbasin Water Marking Strategy and Pilot Market
History
Mid-Kaweah GSA Water Market Pilot Program Dates and Timing
Pilot Eligibility
Rules and Regulations
How to Enroll in the Test Market
How to Submit Bids to Purchase or Offers to Sell Allocation
Matching and Approval of Transfers


